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U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Division of Nuclear Materials Safeguards
Washington, D. C. 20545

Attention:

Subject:

Gentlemen:

Mr. F. J. Miraglia

Fundamental Material Controls and Nuclear Materials
Safeguards Procedures - SKM-53

We wish to express our appreciation for the guidance provided
in our meeting at Bethesda on November 6.

This will confirm that the Nuclear Systems Division intends to
submit the Fundamental Material Controls and Nuclear Materials
Safeguards required in connection with License SNM-53 by December 20,
1968.

very truly yours,

Peter J. Knapp
Licensing and Accountability
Representative
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